
 

Waynflete Road, Headington, Oxford, OX3 8DD 

Telephone: 01865 767766    Email: office@macintyreacademies.org  

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

You will be delighted to hear that we have had a marvellous week across school with 

many incredible WOW moments from our students. These have ranged from a student 

getting on a horse for the first time to a student showing self-regulation in managing 

his behaviour.  We are all immensely proud of each and every one of your children 

and know what joy they bring to us. 

 

We have welcomed our Regulation 44 Inspector in Endeavour House this week (these 

inspections take place monthly) and I will share the positive comments that he has 

made with you soon. 

 

I personally have been at Discovery Academy on Wednesday this week (our sister 

school in Nuneaton and the second school in our Multi-Academy Trust) and was 

involved with the Trust Leadership Group in scrutiny and vision for the future.  Thank 

you to Michaela Soporova (Assistant Headteacher) for overseeing the school in my 

absence. 

 

I am now reaching out to you for support please.  Can I please sign post you to the 

Ofsted parent view site.  In order for Endeavour to feature we need at least six families 

to register and complete a small questionnaire.  I know how supportive and 

complementary you are regarding Endeavour and the care of your children and would 

appreciate if you could take a few moments of your time to reflect these views in the 

Ofsted questionnaire: 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/link-to-us  
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To finish on a quote: 

 

Don’t be afraid of change it is leading you to a new beginning 

 

 

I do hope that you have quality family time this weekend and look forward to welcoming 

your children back for another exciting week ahead on Monday morning. 

 

Towards a bright future. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 


